From: A. Connor Marois

Sent: Thursday, February 3, 2022 4:04 PM

To: Clerks Richmondhill clerks@richmondhill.ca

Subject: Support for Member Motion - Councillor Chan - Online Voting for the October 2022 Election

To whom it may concern,

I'm writing to voice my support for the motion for online voting put forward by councillor Chan. As demonstrated in the recent municipal by-election, online voting is an important way to enable and empower residents to participate in their civic responsibilities.

The numbers speak for themselves, 93% of voters who casted their ballots in the Mayoral By-election chose to vote online between January 18 and January 24, 2022. That choice speaks to our preference, and it is councils responsibility to vote for what's best for their constituents, not their political allies.

Regards,

Connor